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SPRING BREAK ACTIVITIES FOR YOU 
Will you be hanging out in Boise during Spring Break? If so, ISS is planning some 

fun activities for you. Watch the newsletter  

and ISS facebook page for more details soon! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming Events & Activities 

Every Wednesday, 3:30 to 5:00pm - Coffee & Conversation in the Student Diversity Center  

March 15th – Snacks and Karaoke at ISS 

March 19th – International Student Dinner (see page 2.) 
 
March 21th – Final OPT workshop (see details below) 
 
 

March 13, 2014 

 

FINAL OPT workshop for Spring 2014 graduates 
March 21, 1:30-3 pm 

At ISS 

 
If you are graduating this semester, and wish to apply for OPT, it is vital that you attend 

this final OPT application workshop. 
Please arrive on time and bring: 

 

 
o    Your I-20, Visa, Passport, I-94 card* and 2 passport-size photos.  

*I-94 cards are no longer issued but there is a way to get them online, you just have to 
follow the following link: https://i94.cbp.dhs.gov/I94/request.html. Please print your I-94 

before your OPT workshop 
o    A check or money order made out to CIS for $380 for the workshop 

 
 

https://i94.cbp.dhs.gov/I94/request.html
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International Student 

Dinner 
The third Wednesday of each month 

This Wednesday, come meet new friends and have 

fun at our monthly dinner for international 

students.  It's a great chance to enjoy meeting new 

people, playing games (including ping-pong and 

pool), and practicing English conversation over 

delicious food! 

 

When:  5:30pm on Wednesday the 19th.  Meet at 

the Student Diversity Center at 5:10pm (after Coffee 

and Conversation) to walk over with us! 

 

Where:  1025 Belmont St., at the intersection of 

Belmont and Denver, a block south of the stadium 

and next to the Key Bank on Broadway. 

 

Cost:  Free!  We love internationals, and want to 

help them connect with international and American 

friends. Feel free to bring friends! 

Thanks! 
 
Steve Dunne 
 
PS.  Feel free to email me with any questions 
atsteve@isiboise.org.  I'm happy to help you! 

  

 

 

 

We'll have pasta with 

tomato and meat 

sauces, salad, garlic 

bread, and dessert! 

 

Don't be 

confused: 

This is a different 

activity from 

International 

Friendship 

Fridays. 

 

If you're on that 

list, you'll get the 

email for it on 

Monday. 

 

   

 

 

 

mailto:steve@isiboise.org
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A SCHOLARSHIP FOR INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS!! 
 

Applications are now being accepted for nonresident tuition waiver scholarships 
for the 2014-2015 school year. This scholarship is available to   F-1 visa students 

who have been enrolled at Boise State for at least one semester and have a 
minimum 3.0 GPA. Please click on this image to open the link that contains the 

application for the scholarship or go to:  
http://iss.boisestate.edu/scholarships-finances/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


